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January,25tha 1038

Mr. Steve J. Rubil
1420 H Ste KeWWe
HACHINGION,DeCe 20005

Dear Steve,
Thank yeu for your Chritmas card.
Happy to knew you ere back to the United States.

Jacqueline and I are flying to Japan and Los /ngeles
beginning of lebumry and we will stop for a few days in Floride

Hope that some day, you and Rita youlll come to lMongofre

speaking spanishe.
Happy New Year and best mg‘
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